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6 March 2020

Dear Parents

‘A Museum in your Classroom’: Thursday 19 March 2020

We will be hosting 'A Museum in your Classroom' on Thursday 19 March from 3.30-5pm.
Each class will have contributed to this through their topic work and you are invited to
walk around school and learn about some of the key historical events in Teesside from
finding Anglo Saxon bones in Norton to meeting King Henry VIII! (well, a look-alike

anyway!)

You can immerse your senses in our museum from tasting to feeling and everything in
between!

We would ask that you collect your child from school and that they then act as your
guide showing you the various exhibits and explaining some of the historical facts they
have learnt. We are hoping that this will be a totally interactive experience from which
you can take away some interesting and historical facts about our area, Teesside.

Tea and coffee will be available as will our local historian Howard Ward who is a font of
historical knowledge of the local area.

There will be no after school clubs for week commencing 16 March apart from: Football,
Performing Arts, Karate and Spanish. On Wednesday 18 and Thursday 19 there will be
no Homework Club, however Session 6 will operate as normal throughout the week.

Please do join us.

Yours sincerely

R

Mrs G Summers
Assistant Head of the Junior School
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